
 
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

  
& Other CPE Opportunities!  
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 Week of 
July 29, 2019 

 

 

The Spring Meeting was in held in Atlanta Georgia  

 We had a good turnout. The speakers gave us some 

valuable information, that we can take back to our 

facilities and use in everyday life.  

What’s happening 

 

The Fall Meeting will be held at the Wingate by 

Wyndham  

100 North Crest Blvd Macon, Georgia September 18-20, 

2019.  

Please Book your room by Sept 1, 2019 

By using the code GA-ANFP for the special rate call 

478.476.8100 

Call Mrs. Geraldine Chandler for Fall Meeting 

Registration@ 

770.401.5103 

 

                                            Special Notes 

   

GA-ANFP is Looking for a Newsletter Editor if anyone is 

interested please reach out to Regina St. Clair at 

yamao@bellsouth.net 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Summer Newsletter GA-ANFP 

 
To Do List 
 

Don’t forget to check your status 

with ANFP National, Ceu’s, 

Addresses, phone numbers and 

email addresses. Remember to 

keep all certificates and meeting 

agenda’s just in case you get 

audited. As of June 2019, we have 

a new reporting system for all 

CDM’s Go to ANFPonline.org for 

details    

 

Requested Items:  

 

If there is anyone out there who 

recently took the CDM course and 

passed it, we have new students 

looking for books and study guides!! 

To use temporarily, if you could 

bring those items to our Fall 

meeting that would be wonderful. 

It could really help someone in 

need. 

 

 

 

http://biodataofdrvhp.blogspot.com/2013/03/watch-beautiful-relaxing-flowers-from.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
mailto:yamao@bellsouth.net


Member Count Georgia ANFP  7/29/2019 
   Member Type Not    

Certified 
   Certified   Total 

      
Allied Professional 27 0 27   

Pre-Professional 31 0 31   
Professional 21 238 259   

Retired Professional 1 3 4    
80 241 321    

   

    

    

                    “Welcome New 

Members” 

Mr. Derrick Dewayne Collier, CDM-

CFPP 

Mrs. Elizabeth Knight, CDM-CFPP 

Sameerah McGee, CDM-CFPP 

Mrs. Carolyn Teresa Parham, CDM-

CFPP 

Mr. Kenneth Ward, CDM-CFPP 

Mr. Henry Christian Williams, CDM-

CFPP 

Mrs. Pamela Wilson 

Mrs. (Chef) Chunda Denise Walls 

Jaquese Strait 

Frankie Sneeze 

Mrs. Claude Kethia Sawo 

Johnny Carino 

 

   



                         ACE AWARDS 2019 
                                 We have a winner for Georgia!!!!  

Lavone Cook won the Distinguished Service Award… She attended ACE, In 

St. Louis, Missouri to receive her award.  

 

 



 

    

                       Congratulations!! Lavone Cook 
 

 



 

Pictures from the 2019 Spring Meeting! 

 



 
 

A letter From the President: 

 

Dear Members, 

  We are looking forward to great things happening with Georgia ANFP.   There are 

many changes that are happening in healthcare, the elderly and in food service.  Your 

Board of Directors and I are working to put together a great learning experience for our 

members in Macon Ga September 18 -20 2018.  Our President –Elect has been working 

hard putting our fall meeting together. 

  The board and I are looking to the members to help make this organization greater than 

it’s ever been and it can be done if members would take that leap of faith and volunteer.  

We are asking that you volunteer to be on committees, it can be as simple as helping to 

count ballots or finding vendors for our food shows. There is a lot of work to be done.    

 2020 is fast approaching and many Long-Term care Facilities are beginning to 

hire CDM’s and CMS is looking for Knowledgeable CDM’s as well to fill positions 

throughout the United States. In addition, many state agencies are asking if facilities have 

a Certified Dietary Manager on staff. If you are a student working on your certification 

“great” we need you.  If you are a CDM please continue to talk to your legislative 

members.  We need to get the Safe Foods for Senior’s passed. We have an exciting future 

ahead for us. 

I am looking forward to seeing you all in Macon until then I pray that you stay 

healthy and happy. 

sincerely  

Elsie Mills President GA-ANFP 



Message from the President-Elect: 

Hello Members,  

Thanks for giving me the opportunity to serve as your President- Elect. I’m 

looking forward to giving you my best. A few of my goals for the 2019-2020 term 

will be to provide you with informative meetings, increase membership and 

volunteer recruitment. As we look forward to our upcoming Fall Meeting, please 

reach out to me if you have any suggestions for our next meeting. I appreciate 

your commitment to GA-ANFP and the foodservice industry.  

Warm Regards 

Regina St. Clair 

President-Elect 

   

Georgia ANFP - Current Officers 

President Mills, Elsie 
278 Village Dr, McDonough, GA 30253 

President Elect St Clair, Regina 
1068 Abercorn Way, Douglasville, GA 30134 

Secretary Clark, Sharon 
413 N Baker St, Glennville, GA 30427-2433 

Treasurer Chandler, Geraldine 
111 Doc Barkley Rd, Jackson, GA 30233 

Webmaster Fraser, Amy 
198 Lower Brookfield RD Tifton, GA 31794-8915 

Travel Chairperson Jackson, Larry 
196 Buttercup Ln, Americus, GA 31709 

Past President 
 
 
 
 
  

Cook, Lavone 
PO Box 5151, Augusta, GA 30916 
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